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ADEQ:

I have family in Arkansas and have been joining them for floats on the
Buffalo River every time I visit for many years. They are very distressed
by the terrible situation with the hog farm, fearing that the river will
inevitably be polluted (if it's not already). If you know the Buffalo River, I
can't imagine how you allowed hogs to become established in its
watershed. However this came about, you must now act to eject the
whole operation. It will be expensive to buy them out, if that is all that
will make them leave, but it must be done. Please act promptly to deny
their permit and prevent their consolidating their presence on the Buffalo
National River.

With concern,

Jane Sturtevant

 

Respectfully,

Jane Sturtevant
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